
Returning Employees to Work as 
COVID-19 Restrictions Ease - Rockville 
Chamber of Commerce Webinar
Scott Mirsky and Hayes Edwards presented a webinar in conjunction with the Rockville 
Chamber of Commerce on May 28, 2020.

As the country sets its sights on efforts to recover from the COVID-19 pandemic and reopen the economy, 
a critical element will be reopening businesses and putting employees back to work. This webinar will 
covered best practices and some of the most significant problem areas for small businesses to be aware 
of as they plan to bring employees back into the workplace.

For more information, please visit the Rockville Chamber of Commerce website. 

Scott Mirsky and Hayes Edwards are members of the firm's Employment Law and Litigation practice 
groups. 
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